
Kailua Television, LLC 
KKAI(TV), Kailua, HI (FID 83180) 

NOTICE OF REDUCED POWER OPERATION 

On or around August 7, 2023,1 KKAI was unable to transmit from its DTS 2 site due to power outages 
resulting from the catastrophic wildfires. Although power has since been restored, an amplifier 
malfunction has prevented the station from resuming operations. Service is expected to be restored this 
weekend.  

KKAI DTS-1 remains on air. 

Kailua Television, LLC will submit a request for special temporary authority if it is unable to resume 
operations from KKAI DTS-2 within 30 days. 

 
1 Due to a staffing issue and a medical emergency, Kailua Television, LLC was unable to confirm the status of the 
DTS 1 site until the date of this filing. 


